The Hebrew University of Jerusalem
The Robert H. Smith Faculty of Agriculture, Food & Environment
Division for International Studies

October 15, 2014

Dear Friends,

The Division for International Studies at the Hebrew University of Jerusalem's Robert H.
Smith Faculty of Agriculture, Food & Environment is pleased to announce the start of the
application period on November 1, 2014 for the 2015-16 International M.Sc. Programs
taught in English.

M.Sc. in Nutrition
M.Sc. in Animal Sciences

Enclosed please find a poster about the program. We would appreciate your assistance in
identifying suitable candidates for the programs.

A number of scholarships are available for qualified applicants. The scholarships include
tuition, housing and a monthly allowance. The financial package makes participation in the
program accessible for many.

The Division for International Studies has been offering international programs taught in
English since 1988. More than 2,300 participants from over 120 countries have attended
our postgraduate courses and graduate programs.

For more information about the International M.Sc. programs, please visit
our website:
http://departments.agri.huiji.ac.il/externalstudies/msc_home.php

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation!
Best wishes,
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Nurit Ben-Aharon
International M.Sc. Programs Coordinator

P E-mail: nuritbe@savion.huji.ac.il P Tel.: 972-8 9489511 p Fax: 972-8-9470171

P Address: Faculty of Agriculture, Food & Environment, International Studies, Herzl St., POB 12, Rehovot, 7610001
Israel



